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OCCC FURLOUGH PROGRAM INMATE FAILS TO RETURN TO FACILITY 

 
HONOLULU – Work furlough program inmate Patrick Woods failed to return to Module 20 last night. 
Woods left for work in the morning and was scheduled to return by 6 p.m. State Sheriffs and 
Honolulu Police were notified.  
 
45-year old Woods is classified as community custody which is the lowest custody level.  He is 5’10” 
and weighs 150 lbs.  He has brown hair and eyes. 
 
Woods was serving time for Forgery 2, Identity Theft 3, and Unauthorized Possession of Confidential 
Personal Information.  Escape 2 is expected to be added to his charges. His next parole hearing is 
scheduled for March 2017. 
 
If you see Woods, call 911, or the State Sheriffs at 586-1352. 
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